
March 12, 2007 

Scott Kotler 
Chief, Systems Analysis Branch 
Satellite Division 
International Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 

Dear Scott, 

  I am sending this letter requesting the call sign on File No. SES-AMD-200070126-
00140 is changed from E020095 to E020083. I appreciate you help in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

 
David R. Kendrick 
 

Talladega Systems, Inc. 15023 Margeson 
Houston, Texas 77084 


